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Board Appointed School Consolidation Committee 
 

To address the budget deficit, the Board of Trustees took action in July to 
approve a Board Appointed Committee to consider and advise the Board 

on the potential of consolidation, adjustment of attendance boundaries, and 
District operational issues. The Committees preliminary charge includes 

becoming fully informed on the District’s financial situation, review future 
and current demographics, consider all schools for potential closure, 
establish new radius for transportation for regular education students, 

provide the Board with recommendations on new school boundaries and 
much, much more. The School Consolidation Committee meetings will be 
held every Monday evening, 5:30-7:30pm and are open to the public. For 

more information, to view agendas and supplemental materials, please visit 
the district website at www.ogsd.net and click on “School Consolidation 

Committee” on the bottom right hand corner. 

 

 
Congratulations to our 

September Student of the 
Month Winners! 

 

Cowan (TK) 
Phoenix Stephens & Sydney Soper 

Dolan (K) 
Jacob Tran & Analia Figueroa 

Tsang (K) 
Ryder Aponte & Zoe Chesterman 

Varsamis (K-2) 
Levi Kampfen 

Dumas (1) 
Isaiah Mendoza Lopez & Ellie Lowry 

Galvan (1/2) 
Noah Leon & Avery Folkers 

Carlson (2) 
Chris Duran & Sierra Reyes 

Barboza (2) 
Lucas Sah & Joelle Parry 

Guevara (2/3) 
Andres Chow & Fjola Keating 

Luna (3) 
Kasey Reulman & Javier Gomez 

O’Keefe (3/4) 
Zack Warp & Renata Banaga 

Lytle (2-4) 
Benjamin Gil & Alexis Garcia 

Biskup (4) 
James Barboza & Alyssa Danzer 

Juull (4) 
Dat Thai & Haley Chang 

Koutsos (4-6) 
Jake Uribe & Adam Loredo 

Harrington (5) 
Alex Duran & Jayde Ceballos 

Shepard (5) 
Adam Bird & Britney Tran 

Griffin (5/6) 
David Lopez & Chanel Sanders-Ward 

Soutar (6) 
Efrain Chavez & LaShae Butcher 

Greenwood (6) 
Logan Gobin-Nevarez & Christy Flores 
 

Oak Ridge Elementary School - 5920 Bufkin Drive, San Jose, California 95123 
Phone: 408-578-5900 / Fax: 408-224-3960 

Hispanic Student Recognition 
Please help me in acknowledging the following 
students who will be recognized on Saturday, 
October 14, 2017 at the Oak Grove Hispanic 

Student Recognition Program at Victory Outreach 
Christian Church from 2:00pm-4:00pm.  

Congratulations to all of our 6th grade award 
recipients, we are very proud of you and your high 

achievements!  
Roman Aguayo, Ricky Astorga, Aiden Bianchi, 
Landon Brooks, Eric Cisneroz, Samuel Cruz, 
Xochitl Encarnacion, Ethan Gillette, Nathan 

Gonzales, Zachary Gonzalez, Mateo Gutierrez, 
Adam Loredo, Angel Sandoval, Savanah 

Santillan and Andres Zavala 
 


